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To,

The Prospective bidders,

Sub: Shifting of Water Supply Pipelines under PHE City Division No. 1 Jammu and
PHE Division Akhnoor on Jammu-Akhnoor section of NH-144 A in the UT of Jammu
& Kashmir - Annulation of bid-reg.

Ref: RFP dated 18.09.2020.
Sir/ Madam,

It is to inform that the bidding process for the subject project is hereby
annulled.

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority.

(John Vali Shaikﬁ)‘bl LYY,
Dy. General Manager (Tech.)
RO-Jammu, NHIDCL



